
 
April 30, 2025 

 

Honorable Tom Cole     Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Chairman      Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations   House Committee on Appropriations 

H-307, The Capitol     1036 Longworth House Office Building 

Washington, D.C. 20515    Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro, 

 

I am requesting funding for Newmarket Police Department Technology Upgrades in fiscal year 

2026. The entity to receive funding for this project is the Newmarket Police Department, located 

at 70 Exeter Street, Newmarket, NH 03857. The funding would be used for improved dispatch 

and land mobile radio consoles, along with modern document management software to assist the 

Department in becoming an accredited agency. 

 

The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because these technology upgrades will allow 

the Department to increase its capacity by allowing for better operational redundancy and over-

the-air control. The modern document management software upgrades will assist the Department 

in becoming an accredited agency and meet modern policing standards. 

 

This project has a Federal nexus because it is for the purposes authorized by section 1701(b)(8) 

of the Omnibus Crime Control and Safe Streets Act of 1968 (34 U.S.C. § 10381(b)(8)). 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

  

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Chris Pappas 

Member of Congress

 


